Headteacher Mrs L Ingham
Tel: 01282 - 457235
Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk
Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery

Friday 17th November 2023

Weekly Attendance

AM1-79.2% PM1-73.3%
AM 2 - 91.8/% PM2-83.3%
AM 3 -86.7% PM3-85.7%
AM 4 -85.5% PM4-60%
AMS5-971% PM5-90%

Did you know....?

Much of what childrer learr, they t\ /
learr wher they are very youry. \

The brain develops most rapidly before birth and
during the first two years of life. Good health, good
nutrition and nurturing are especially important
during this time. Eighty per cent of human brain's
structure takes shape between the ages of 0-3 and
the 90 percent of the human brain's structure tokes
shape until the age of 5.
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l This Week in Nursery

l We have enjoyed exploring World Nursery Rhyme Week and we have played lots of
; = games to help deepen our knowledge of rhythm and rhyme.

= We have made squelchy squerchy mud in the clay, adding water and exploring with our

] hands

= Next week we will be exploring the forest setting in bear hunt, following maps to find the =
= bear, making binoculars to go on a bear hunt and creating some large artworks around the

dn‘ferent settings in the story




sStalls for all the

LANCASHIRE Saturday 2nd Dbecember
WOMEN I0am till 2pm, all welcome

21-23 Blackburn Rd, Accrington
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a Reminder - Nursery start of day Procedure i

=Parents who arrive at nursery after 9am will be asked to wait until 9.15am in the reception i

area to allow group time to finish without disruption. Parents of children who arrive late ;
"
-

must sign them in on the IPad before they will be admitted into nursery.

L |

#Our 30 hour children need to arrive at nursery between 9.40am and 9.50am. Any children
ho arrive after that time will be classed as late and will need to sign in on the IPad before

*they will be admitted into nursery.
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We thank you in advance for your understanding.



